
Swimming for Wharfe Class  Swimming lessons begin for our Year 4,5 
and 6s on Monday 3rd March.  This is a compulsory part of the PE 
National Curriculum and all children must attend.  The children will need 
their swimming costumes, a swimming hat, towel and goggles.  The four 
swimming sessions are as follows for this half term:  3 March, 10 March, 17 
March and 31st March.  


Don’t forget that on Monday after school it’s Dodgeball for 

those children in Year 2 and above who have signed up with 

Mr Brigg.


On Thursday 6th March we will be celebrating World Book 

Day.  The children DO NOT NEED TO COME TO SCHOOL DRESSED AS 

BOOK CHARACTERS THIS YEAR.  We will be decorating and displaying 

wooden spoons as favourite book characters in school instead!
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3 Mar - Wharfe 
Class Swimming 
starts


6 Mar - World 
Book Day


6 Mar - PTFA 
Quiz at the 
Wellie


19 Mar - Parent 
Pop In


This half term our whole school topic is: ‘The Local Area’

The children who attended Young Voices on Tuesday night of this week had a fabulous time - what an 
experience!  Thank you so much to Mr Howarth, Mrs Newcomb, Miss Cameron and Mrs Hamblin for taking 
them!


